
 

 
March 4, 2013 

 

 
 

CURRENT OCCUPANT 

DOWNING SQUARE AREA 

LOWELL ST, WESTMINSTER AVE, 

PARK AVE, PARK AVE EXT,  

BOW ST, LOWELL ST 

ARLINGTON MA  02476 

 

 

 

 

Dear Resident/Business Owner: 

 

This is an important notice from National Grid regarding work on our gas infrastructure in your neighborhood in 

the Downing Square area, in Arlington, MA. The work is being driven by the town’s overall infrastructure 

improvement plan, and it is also part of our continued efforts to maintain and operate safe and reliable natural gas 

service. 

 

The work will start on Wednesday March 6, 2013 with an approximate end date during the second of week of 

May, 2013. Work will take place from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM and will be sensitive to peak traffic hours. If 

warranted, additional work outside this schedule may be needed at the discretion of the Department of Public 

Works and the Public Safety Officer for Arlington.  

 

Customers can anticipate parking restrictions in front of their properties while we perform certain portions of the 

work. Our contractor and a police detail will coordinate the daily parking restrictions, and the flow of traffic, in the 

least intrusive fashion allowed by the job while maintaining a safe work zone. We anticipate having the road and 

pedestrian ways opened at all times during this project.  Arlington Police and a construction foreman with 

appropriate identification will be on site to address your needs throughout the duration of the construction project. 

 

We value your continued cooperation and understanding and apologize in advance for any inconvenience. If you 

have any questions about the project, please call Victor Santana, from Community & Customer Management, at 

(781) 907-2205. For general inquiries, National Grid Customer Service can be reached 24/7 at 1-800-233-5325. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

National Grid 

 

Cc: Mayor/Town Manager/Town Administrator/DPW/V Santana  


